
THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF KAWARTHA LAKES 

 

Human Services Department 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 
TO:   Victoria Manor Committee of Management 
FROM:  Pamela Kulas, Administrator 
DATE:  January 16, 2017 

RE:   2017 Short-Stay Respite Care Bed Program – Approval 2 Beds 
 
 

Attached is the Central East Local Health Integration Network approval for 2 Short-Stay 
Beds at Victoria Manor effective January 1, 2017 to December 31, 2017. 
 

RESOLVED THAT “2017 Short-Stay Respite Care Bed Program – Approval 2 
Beds” letter, be received for information. 
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